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I implore those members of the NSW Legislative Council conducting the inquiry into Crown Land, 

to please make the responsibility current generations have to future generations the basis of your 

recommendations. The threat posed by climate change and other human impacts on the natural 

environmental, such as degraded soils, waterways and forests, combine to put the well being of 

our children and our children’s children at serious risk. Only if our Crown lands are kept in public 

ownership, thoroughly mapped and assessed and managed to properly preserve their natural 

values, can our responsibilities to the future be met. 


